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Dear LHD Colleagues,  
The Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health 
Care Needs (Family Center) is excited to offer a series of free 
Virtual Parent Connect Calls twice monthly. Our first call in April 
is scheduled for Wednesday, April 7, 2021 at 11:00 am EST.  

Please join us as the topic for this call is (MI-LEND) The 
Michigan Leadership Education in Neurodevelopmental and 
Related Disabilities Program. Advocates can learn how to 
become a MI-LEND trainee for the 2021-2022 cohort! 
 
 
Attached is the flyer and the link to register on Eventbrite is: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/parent-connect-call-tickets-141839611095 
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